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Today the American Action Forum released new analysis by AAF’s Director of Technology and Innovation 
Policy, Will Rinehart, on the current proposal to reinstate net neutrality regulations through the Congressional 
Review Act (CRA). The CRA was originally intended to give Congress the ability to veto agency rules that 
stray too far from legislative intent, but in this case, lawmakers are proposing to use it in exactly the opposite 
way. This analysis outlines the history of the CRA and congressional intent on net neutrality.

Click here to read the analysis.

AMERICANACTIONFORUM.ORG

http://click.americanactionforum.org/t?r=4267&c=1253&l=8&ctl=4CA3:169C76CC553937EBF947351A6045C472D2B71D9A95FA21D3&

